
 
 
 

 
 
Date: April 3, 2025 
 
 
Michael Iaquaniello 
Onyx General Contractors, LLC. 
P.O. Box 60547 
Midland, Texas 79711 
 
RE: RFP #742-25-234-2 Quad and Maple Street Entrance Renovation REPOST 
 
Hello Michael, 

The University of Texas Permian Basin would like to thank your company(s) for its response to RFP #742-
25-234-2 Quad and Maple Street Entrance Renovation REPOST.  We recognize that you and other 
members of your team have expended a great deal of time and effort in preparing and presenting your 
offer and on behalf of the University of Texas Permian Basin, we thank you for your response. 

Your proposal has been evaluated and as a result of that evaluation, it was determined that your offer 
was the most advantageous and Best Value to the university. We award this RFP to Onyx General 
Contractors, LLC. contingent on a negotiated contract agreement. The evaluation scores are attached for 
your review. Congratulations!  

Michael Trest, the Associate Vice President of Facilities Management, will be reaching out to you 
concerning the formal contract negotiations. We look forward to working with you both in the delivery 
of services.  
 
With thanks, 
 
Alaneisha Duke 
 
Alaneisha (Ally) Duke C.TC.D., M.B.A. 
Senior Buyer in Purchasing 
University of Texas Permian Basin 
duke_a@utpb.edu 
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